
 

COVID-19 UPDATE:Truck driver tested positive – Kopfontein 
Border Post – Department of Home Affairs 
 
The truck driver was detected to be positive with the virus at the Botswana Border Post, after leaving 
the South African Border Post, which is in Kopfontein.  
 
Members were stopped from working while the whole place was disinfected after the incident on 
Thursday, and all members were subjected to screening and testing on Friday 15 May 2020, in 
ensuring that they did not contract the virus. The outcome of the results was obtained, and members 
were found to be negative of COVID-19.  
 
The PSA applauds the swift response and action by employer to ensure that the safety of employees 
is prioritised. The PSA will continue to monitor departments/institutions to ensure there is always 
compliance.   
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